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March 11, 2020 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Wed Mar 11 
5:30 pm Lenten 
Supper 
7:00 pm Worship 
 

Sun Mar 15 
8 & 10:30 am 
Worship  
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
3:00 pm Science 
Fair 
 

Wed Mar 18 
8:30 am Chapel  
5:30 pm Lenten 
Supper 
7:00 pm Worship 

Worship Tonight:  Please join us for our Lenten worship service tonight at 7:00 PM.  
The theme for tonight’s service is The Son of God Goes Forth to War-Skirmishes. Prior 
to the  service you are encouraged to attend the Lenten supper from 5:30-6:30 PM in the 
church basement.  Tonight our youth groups will be serving spaghetti.   
 
Please Be Courteous: There have been some concerns raised about children being a 
little rambunctious at the Lenten meals. Please remind your children to be courteous and 
respectful of others. We ask that all children remain seated at the tables in the basement 
with their parents until your family goes up for worship.  A reminder that Pastor is 
conducting confirmation class during this time. We have also had issues with food being 
taken out of the fellowship hall and spilled on the carpet. We are really happy that so 
many of our young families take advantage of this fellowship time.  We just want to make 
sure that it is enjoyed by all. 
 
Science Fair:  The Science Fair will be held on Sunday at 3:00 PM.  From 3:45-4:15, 
while judging is taking place, we will have refreshments in the cafeteria.  Grades 3-8 are 
asked to provide bars or cookies for this event.  Students can start setting up projects at 
2:30. Just a reminder that students need to be present to explain their project and 
answer questions from the judges. 
 
SMSU Theater Presentation: Grades 3 – 8 will be attending SMSU’s theater production 
of Peter and the Starcatcher on Thursday, April 23rd.  The play is about an orphan and 
his mates who are shipped to a distant island, knowing nothing of the mysterious trunk in 
the captain’s cabin which all leads to an exciting adventure.  The show begins at 9:00 AM 
so we plan to leave at 8:30 AM.  If you are willing to drive for this, please let Mr. Obry or 
Mrs. MacArthur know to reserve tickets.  Thank you!  
 
Once Upon A Symphony: Grades K-8 are looking to go to Once Upon A Symphony 
sponsored by the Southwest Minnesota Orchestra on Tuesday, April 7 for the 1:00 p.m. 
performance. We are in need of chaperones to help us transport the students from 
school to Marshall High School and to enjoy the concert with us as well. :)  Please 
contact Mr. Obry or your child's teacher if you are able and willing to chaperone along 
with the number of students you can fit in your vehicle.  
 
From the Nurses Office:  Parents please remember to help prevent the spread of 
illness if your child has a fever you must keep them home from school until they 
are fever free for 24 hours without using medication to reduce the fever.  Also a 
reminder that cough drops are considered a medication and cannot be given out or used 
in the classroom.  Lemon drops are a good alternative to soothe a cough or sore throat.  
Thank you for your cooperation in trying to keep our school healthy! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
March Birthdays 

 
Nathan Noble-6 
Hannah Lyons-10 
Grace Wambeke-16 
Anastasia Bump-18 
Makayla Eulberg-21 
Shelby Neyens-23 
Samuel Wiese-24 
Seth Manian-26 
Cora Kobylinski-27 

 



 
 


